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June 16, 1988 

Henry G. alders, M.D. 
Douglas Hospital 
6875 Blvd. LaSalle 
Verdun, PQ, Canada H4H 2x1 

Dear Dr. alders: 

Thank you very much for your superb efforts in making the 1989 
Annual Meeting such a great success. The large attendance re-
flected our me;rtbers' interest and positive feelings about CClnClda, 
and the special ambiance of Montreal, as well as the excellent 
scientific and leisure activities. There was a very high degree 
of member satisfaction with all of the arrangements, and the 
stated wish to return to Montreal soon. 

It was an honor and privilege to have my Presidential meeting in 
such a wonderful location, and to enjoy first hand your warmth 
and hospitality, as well as to savor the fruits of your efforts 
in planning the many social, cultural, and athletic aspects of 
the meeting. 

Once again, my congratulations on a job well done, and my appre-
ciation to you for your contributions to the Association and its 
members. 

Sincerely, 

qU'1 
George H. Pollock, M.D. 
Past-President 
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